2017 JUL 17 PM 2: 27



Town of Duxbury DUXBURY, MASS. Community Preservation Committee

Minutes of March 11, 2017

The Community Preservation Committee (CPC) met on Thursday, March 11, 2017 at 8:30 AM in the cafeteria of the Alden School.

Members Present: Holly Morris; Cynthia Ladd Fiorini; Tony Kelso; Terry Vose

Members Absent: Sarianna Seewald; Kathy Palmer (currently 6 members)

Staff Present: Joe Grady; CPC Administrator

The meeting was called to order by Chair Holly Morris at 8:30 am.

Alden House Moisture project

At the request of Desiree Mobed, Director of the Alden Kindred, the funding request for the Alden House Moisture project is being reduced from the original request of \$19,500 to a request of \$13,000. The moisture study is being removed from the project.

On a motion by Cynthia Ladd Fiorini, seconded by Tony Kelso, the CPC voted to recommend to Town Meeting that the Alden House Moisture project be reduced from the original recommendation of \$19,500 to \$13,000 based on a revision to the request of the project applicant. The vote was 4-0-0 in favor of this motion.

ADJOURN

On a motion by Cynthia Ladd Fiorini, seconded by Tony Kelso, it was voted 4-0-0 to adjourn the meeting at 8:40 am.

878 Tremont Street, Duxbury, MA 02332; Telephone: 781-934-1100 x 5471; Fax: 781-934-1137